
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

                                                                                Mrs Moncrieff  

This week:  

                  

We have been developing our computing skills 

and learning the techniques of animation on the 

Learnpads.  Our question was “Can we make our 

Mythical characters move? “  

We linked this with both our History and our 

English learning too. 

 

        

IK has achieved the most house 

points this week for Weaver’s 

House. 

OW has the teacher’s award for 

being a super learner. 

  

Thank you for supporting your children with Bug Club reading.  

This week I talked to the children about the way in which they were to answer the 

quiz questions. From monitoring the children’s written responses it was evident that 

they need much more support both at home and in school with this. I have set one 

e-book this week to be read alongside their current reading book. I am able to 

respond to the children’s written responses; it shows by an envelope on their home 

page. 

We will be focussing on fractions and decimals in the coming weeks and, in readiness 

for this, it would be advantageous to practise recalling timetables. 

Mathletics is still being set every Monday and links to our current mathematical 

learning. 

 


